2010-03-04 Report No 7/2010: Recommendation of the Bank Management Board for the General Meeting regarding the decision to abandon the dividend payout for the year of 2009.
The Management Board of ING Bank Śląski S.A. hereby informs that it intends to recommend that the resolution on earmarking the entire net profit for the year 2009 towards the Bank own funds be adopted by the General Meeting. 

The reason behind submitting the abovementioned recommendation is the necessity to ensure the adequate capital standing in order to continue the lending increase initiative both for the retail and corporate clients.
